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Information Letter no. 15-2011 

 

 
Dear Member Federations, 

 

Following the short note in our Information Letter no. 14-2011 of 10.03.2011 we want 

to repeat the date of the Sheffield Congress: 

 

Saturday, 16th July 2011 
 

Additional information will be sent to you as soon as we have decided about the 

location in Sheffield.  

 

Taking this opportunity we also inform you that the organisers have opened the 

website on 14.03.2011 – and you find first details of the championships on the 

following site which will be updated from time to time, so please have a little patience: 

 

www.eurofencing2011.com 

 

Best regards 

 

Max Geuter 

General Secretary 
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